ITÖF

INGILTERE TÜRK ÖĞRENCİ FEDERASYONU

TURKISH STUDENTS FEDERATION IN THE U.K. AND EIRE

St. John St. LONDON E.C.1

20thNovember, 1975

Dear Friends,

The 13thAnnual Conference of the Turkish Student Federation in U.K. and EIRE will be held in London, at 6thNovember 1975.

The present Government of Turkey, formed six and a half month ago, representing the interests of imperialism, big bourgeoisie and big landowners, has increased its attacks, crimes, and oppression against the forces struggling for peace, demogracy and social progress. During this fascistic oppression one of the main targets of the reactionary government is the progressive student movement. In the light of these facts, our present Conference is very important for the Turkish students in the U.K. being the alongation of the progressive student movement of Turkey. We also believe that the presence of representatives of fraternal organisations at our conference will be a very important factor in strengthening the spirit of international solidarity.

your organisation will be able to be present at our conference. If you are unable to attend a message of solidarity will be most welcomed.

Time : 10.00 a.m.

Fraternally Yours,

Place: The City University

Hikmet Esen